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	 Greetings to you from the Home Office of Macedonia World Baptist Missions.  It is our joy and privilege to 
labour alongside of you as together we strive to reach the world with the Gospel of Jesus Christ.  We have had a 
busy summer here at the office, and we thank the Lord for that.
	 On Saturday, June 18, we hosted our second annual Reach the 
World Youth Conference.  We were blessed with a great number in atten-
dance.  The young people who were here heard challenging preaching and 
heart stirring testimonies from a number of missionaries.  It is our prayer 
that the Lord would use these conferences to call more labourers into mis-
sions.  Please be praying about joining us for our third annual Reach the 
World Youth Conference to be held on Saturday, April 22, 2023.
	 The week after the youth conference, we began our Orientation.  
We host Orientation every two years for our new missionaries and for those who are on furlough.  This is always a 
great week of exhortation, instruction, and fellowship around the Word of God.  We always enjoy having so many 
of our missionary families on our property.  It is a blessing to be able to fellowship with them.  This year, we had 
around 25 families from all around the world with us.  We thank the Lord for this great number.  We pray the Lord 
used this year’s Orientation to revive and refresh those that were in attendance.   You can see a group photo of all 
the families from this year’s Orientation below.
	 We rejoice in the labourers God is sending our way.  We were also blessed to have a candidate interview in 
July and we already have one scheduled for August.  We thank the Lord for the missionaries He sends our way and 
allows us to assist them and their local church.  Every day here at the office during our devotion time, we pray for 
more labourers.  Will you join us in this prayer?  The need is so great, and the hour is so late.  We need more men 
and women to surrender their lives to the mission field and determine to reach this world with the Gospel of Jesus 
Christ.
	 We are also hard at work finishing up the next edition of the Focus on the Field magazine.  We publish the 
Focus on the Field twice per year.   This magazine is distributed by our missionaries and literally goes into hundreds 
of churches.  We pray the Lord will use these magazines to help others see what is going on in missions around the 

world.
 	 In closing, let us once again say 
thank you for your part in reaching the 
world with the Gospel. Your support of 
the Home Office enables us to do what 
we can to assist the missionaries of 
Macedonia World Baptist Missions as 
they reach the world with the Gospel of 
Jesus Christ.  It is a joy to have a part in 
the Lord’s work and to be busy for Him.


